
 

 

 

 
Important notice 7 April 2017 

Subject: Discontinuation of Foreign Exchange and Remittance Services, Outward Telegraphic Transfers 

(OTT) and Inward Telegraphic Transfers (ITT) and Foreign Draft Collection and Issuing 

Retail Banking Business only 

According to Bank’s announcement on 22 December 2016 regarding Retail Banking Business transfer to 

TISCO Bank. Please kindly be informed that SCBT will stop Foreign Exchange and Remittance Services, both 

Outward Telegraphic Transfers (OTT) and Inward Telegraphic Transfers (ITT) and Foreign Draft Collection and 

Issuing since August 31st, 2017 onwards. We would like to inform you in advance for your further 

preparation and sorry for any inconvenience caused. For more info, please call 1595. 

 


